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Announcement of the call for applications for scholarships for the best PhD students 

within the Project “Actions towards internationalization of the Doctoral School of the Warsaw 

University of Life Sciences – SGGW” (DocSGGW – Doctoral School Goes Gladly Worldwide) 

within the framework of the STER program – Internationalization of Doctoral Schools 

 

 

 

Director of the Doctoral School of SGGW dr hab. Justyna Franc-Dąbrowska, prof. SGGW announces 

the call for applications for scholarships for the best doctoral students under task 2. Mobility Fund for 

PhDs in the Project “Actions towards internationalization of the Doctoral School of the Warsaw 

University of Life Sciences – SGGW” (DocSGGW – Doctoral School Goes Gladly Worldwide) 

as part of the STER – Internationalization of Doctoral Schools program. 

 

Call period: 20 June - 19 July 2024 (until 2pm) 

Place of application: SGGW Doctoral School, 166 Nowoursynowska St., building 2, room 2 

 

Applications must be submitted on paper in accordance with the Regulations on the Rules, Procedure 

for Awarding and Disbursing Scholarships for the Best Doctoral Students under Task 2. The Doctoral 

School Goes Gladly Worldwide (DocSGGW – Doctoral School Goes Gladly Worldwide) is part of the 

STER – Internationalization of Doctoral Schools, located on the website of the Doctoral School of 

Warsaw at: www. sggw. edu. pl/strona-glowna/nauka/szkola-doktorska/ster/. 


